
 

PARTNERS 
Harpswell Conservation Commission and the Harpswell Heritage Land Trust  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (completed December 2018) 
Funds from  this grant were utilized to develop a long-term plan for managing the 
potential impacts of flooding due to sea level rise and storm surge on a key road and 
culvert in an important habitat area on Basin Point Road in the Town of Harpswell. The 
Town’s engineering consultant, Gorrill Palmer was retained to develop conceptual road 
and culvert improvement designs to accommodate sea level rise, order of magnitude 
cost estimates for design alternatives and prepare a conceptual design report working 
in tandem with Casco Bay Estuary Partnership.  
 

The Casco Bay Estuary Partnership (CBEP) was retained to prepare an Ecological 
Impact Study to assess the impact of sea level rise on the ecology of the tidal wetland 
and pond of the Curtis Farm Preserve located adjacent to the project area.  
 

For more information  
  Terri Sawyer, Deputy Town Administrator     FY18 CCG - 58 

   tsawyer@town.harpswell.me.us  and 207- 833-5771     1.20.19. 

 

   Final Report download:        

   https://www.dropbox.com/s/yncjuoozbxorf4q/final%20package%20merged.pdf?dl=0 

 

   Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric  
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA17NOS4190116 

to the Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants are awarded and 
administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

    Coastal Habitat Restoration  

 
Town of Harpswell Preparing for Coastal Flooding: 
A Plan for Basin Point Road and its wetlands 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


